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Dear Parents/carers, Year 6 ‘The Polar Regions’ Workshop

1o~

As part of our topic on ‘The Frozen Kingdom’, we have arranged for an Antarctic Scientist to
come into school to deliver a Polar Regions Workshop.

The workshop will involve learning about living and working as an Antarctic Scientist and learning
about how animals and wildlife live at the extremes. Donald the Scientist has spent time working
on some very exciting and wild projects around the world, including in the Polar regions.

The workshop will be on Wednesday 11th October, during the school day.

The cost of ‘The Polar Regions’ Workshop will be £6.00, payable using your child’s online
account.

As the school no lon%(er takes cash payments, your child now has an online account where you
give consent and make a payment. You will have Ereviously received login details for your
child’s account. Please contact the office on 01952 386770 if you haven’t yet received this.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Read, Miss Saville & Miss Wootton

v . . § | LEADING Sainsbury’s

\\\. ’ | PARENT ; m
‘! | PARTNERSHIP

LPPA | awArRD GOLD

Healthy Schools



mailto:A2174@taw.org.uk

